

Automotive Ontologies

10th 2021 WG meeting

July 6th, 2021

Welcome

- A (possible) introduction of new participants
 - Quick recall of the scope of the previous efforts
1. Info about planned meeting with SAE on Autonomous Vehicle Ontology
 2. Some methodological problems concerning building and relating ontologies within EDM Council Automotive Ontology Project
 3. Discussion – what's next?

Communication with SAE

Taxonomy and Definitions for Terms Related to Driving Automation Systems for On-Road Motor Vehicles

https://www.sae.org/standards/content/j3016_201806/

- Mirek Sopek contacted Rhonda Buzard (SAE Customer Service Manager)
- Then contacted Jennifer Collins from the team working on J3016
- She engaged Jack Pokrzywa (Director, SAE Global Ground Vehicle Standards)
- I explained the case to Jennifer and Jack and we are waiting for their response

Meeting on May 24, 2021

- **EDMC:** Mike Meriton, John Bottega
- **OKG Management:** Jan Kroh, Paweł Garbacz
- **SAE International:**
 - **Chris Ciuca** - Vice President of Programs at SAE International
 - **Jack Pokrzywa** - Director - SAE Global Ground Vehicle Standards
 - **Frank Menchaca** - Chief Growth Officer
 - **Emilie (Ridge) Delo** - Assistant General Counsel at SAE International

➤ **Chris Ciuca** - Vice President of Programs at SAE International:

→ There is an interest in working together (subject to details)

Update: July 6th, 2021

➤ **Chris Ciuca** - Vice President of Programs at SAE International
Jack Pokrzywa - Director - SAE Global Ground Vehicle Standards

→ Meeting planned for Thursday July 8th

Methodological considerations

Some methodological problems concerning building and relating ontologies within EDM Council Automotive Ontology Project

- Piotr Kulicki
See attached document - [methodological problems.pdf](#)

Next steps



Thank you

Mike Meriton

Co-founder & COO

mmeriton@edmcouncil.org

+1 908-720-7044

www.edmcouncil.org

